
 Appendix 3xi 

Name of consultation: Discontinue provision of education at Duror Primary School 

 

Your comments: In the event of the closure Duror primary school, please relocate the 
catchment to St Brides Primary School and not to Ballachulish Primary. St Brides is the 
closer school and the majority of the children in Duror already attend or will be 
attending St.Brides Primary anyway. This would be helpful with regards to transport 
provision, which would need to be provided anyway for Ballachulish primary school as 
it more than 2 miles away. This would greatly improve the lives of the working parents in 
this area who have commutes to towns such as Oban (the opposite direction of both St 
Brides and Ballachulish primary schools).  

 

Upload documents or letters :  

 

I am commenting as: Local resident 

 

I am commenting on behalf of:  

 

Name:  

Title First name Last name 

Mrs Hannah Rodger 
 

Address:  

postcode 
search 

Choose address Did you find the address on the list 
above? 

PA38 4BT 8 Abhainn Cottages, Duror, 
PA38 4BT Yes 

 
 


